Office of School Board Members January 5, 2004
Board Meeting of January 14, 2004

Frank J. Bolafios, Member

SUBJECT: STATUS REPORT ON PENDING ITEMS

COMMITTEE: LEGISLATIVE RELATIONS, POLICY DEVELOPMENT
AND PERSONNEL SERVICES

During recent meetings, the School Board has taken action on, or been
presented with several issues to which the Administration has commitied to
certain actions within a brief time period.

At this time, an update is requested of the Superintendent and discussion by the
School Board on the status of the following items:

1. Principals’ Survey
At its November 19, 2003 meeting, the School Board directed the
Superintendent to “provide the previously-requested Principals’
Survey in January 2004."

2. Classroom Size Reduction
Progress made to date on classroom size reduction goals, as
discussed in a December 12" memorandum to the Board and at a
December 13" press conference.

3. AlIP Paperwork Reduction
Administration and UTD met in December to discuss streamlining
paperwork for teaching staff in the management of Academic
improvement Plans (AIP).

ACTION PROPOSED BY

FRANK J. BOLANOS: That The School Board of Miami-Dade
County, Florida receive a report from the
Superintendent, discuss and take
appropriate action on the following

items:
1. Principal's Survey
2. Classroom Size Reduction
Plan
3. AlIP Paperwork Reduction
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